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I would like to raise my objections to this development yet again, this really is not a suitable site for 
40 new homes on a field which firstly is the home of many deer and other wildlife already driven 
away from other areas in Takeley due to many other developments of homes. The field is accessed 
from a country lane which has no drainage or lighting it could not withstand the extra traffic let 
alone the construction vehicles, there are other areas with infrastructure in place we are a small 
village with not enough facilities for the existing residents let alone another 40 homes, Jacks Lane is 
off of Smiths green a conservation area with its of history and has contrast of this unique charm that 
all the people in the surrounding areas can enjoy this development would change the whole look of 
this area . 
 
Regards 
Mrs Debra Jones 

 
 

 
 

 
 




